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PRESENTATION BROTHERS
Forming Christ in the Young

Welcome to the Presentation Brothers' Anglo-Irish Province e-letterl Remember, we can only share what

we receive - so please do keep us up-to-date with events and stories from your part of the Presentation

Family. You can email us with anything you'd like to see included.

Our Mondays at the Monastery series returns
to the Presentation Brothers House in Glasthule,
next Monday, 15th February 2016. Always free
of charge, the talks start at 7.30pm, and run on
successive Monday nights until 7th March 2016.
More information, including the speakers,

is here.

Presentation

W%—ﬁ%mr—ﬁmﬁphmn{mm:
@ ﬁg m%wwmshﬂgﬁmﬂfwﬁm&

Wiss—]ﬂam at Mount Sion mﬂnﬁﬁygue%spmkm :

Adh st on 80 1w Yt oF ey
7ovthain, Monday 13 edumary 2016

LT T

Meevy ar Work T Maspiinals
T, Musiakay 22nal Teliney 2000
fr invwielsba Wi bl

it & My

P, Mussialay 200 Peluary SO0

One the same dates, there will also be a

Mondays at the Monastery series in Cork,
hosted by the PBYM Centre. Speakers
include St. Nicholas Trust, John Lonergan, Cork
Penny Dinners, and Fionnbar Walsh - father of

Donal Walsh. More information is here.

Following last year's successful pilgrimage to
Callan & Mount Sion, there will be another day-
long journey in the footsteps of Blessed Edmund
Rice after Easter. On Sunday 10th April 2016,
Footsteps 2016 sees buses from Cork and
Dublin taking pilgrims to the birthplace of
Blessed Edmund in Kilkenny, and then on to
Mount Sion in Waterford, Blessed Edmund's
resting place.

For €25, the pilgrimage includes the return bus
journey, lunch and refreshments, along with a
Mass and talk by a guest speaker. Places are

limited and must be booked in _advance. For

more information, or to book your place, please

contact Silvia-Maria Crowley no later than
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Spring Alpha

Yesterday, spring-time
Alpha courses started
again in Glasthule,
Dublin (10.30am and
7.30pm) and Mount St
Joseph, Cork (7pm).
For more information
about Alpha, you can
read the Presentation
Brothers' article in the
Irish Catholic here.
Meanwhile, we are
sending three young
people who have
experienced Alpha
with us to the
RunAlpha event in
London next weekend,
20th-21st February
2016.
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Monday, 7th March.

Movies With Meaning

Presentation Brothers
Youth Ministry (PBYM)
are happy to announce
that Movies With
Meaning will now be a
monthly event for
young adults. There
are two upcoming
events to take note

of: Robot & Frank
screens from 5-

8pm on

Thursday 18th
February 2016.

This session is open to
all TY, 5th and 6th
year secondary school
students. Then there
will be screening

of Noah on Friday
26th February

2016 from 6-9pm. This
session is open to all
University Level
Students and over
18's.
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Blogging Brother

Our Blogging
Brother Anthony

O'Sullivan continues to
provide thoughtful
insights, including a
meditation on what
Spring can bring to our
lives, as well as news
of an interesting trip to
Rome, to begin
preparations for the
Congregation Chapter
in April 2017.
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